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Comments: Hi! Thanks for the opportunity to comment.  The proposal for motorized vehicles on the lake is a bad

idea., along with the docks.  The glacier will continue to melt farther away from the dock so why invest in this

option.  Instead, make the trail wider on that side of the glacier to accommodate bikes to shuttle passengers,

hikers, and others.  The noise from the motorized vehicles will carry over the water and up the mountains quite

easily- I know because I live near water and hear it daily.  Don't destroy this area  by including motorized

vehicles. 

 

I think with the rise in the lake, having the new trail system in a little farther from the shore would be beneficial to

users, those maintaining the trails, and shore birds and other species. I'm ok with any of the other options. 

 

Lastly, zigzag pond- I think filling it in just a little to create a curved footbridge is a great idea, while keeping the

new visitor center contained with minimal food.  I don't want that to become a problem or attractant for bears-

please keep people inside with food! The bears are the only ones who "pay the price" for human stupidity. 

 

Thanks for the opportunity to provide comments! Nice job this far! 


